
        BRISBANE WATER SECONDARY COLLEGE   -   UMINA CAMPUS 
       DANCE PARTY PERMISSION NOTE 

Dear Parent or Guardian, 

Umina Campus School Representative Council will be conducting a School Dance Party in the Gymnasium on Wednesday 
June 28, 2017. The Dance Party will commence at 6:00pm and conclude at 8:00pm. Admission will be by ticket only, which 
is available for purchase during rollcall,  Lunch 1 or  Lunch 2 from the Library, until Tuesday June 27, 2017, for a cost of $7. 
There will be NO tickets available for purchase on the day of the dance Party, including at the door. Tickets will only be sold 
to students when they present the completed permission slip below. Students will NOT be permitted entry to the dance 
party without parent permission. NOTE: No hand written notes will be accepted.  

The signature of a parent/guardian on the permission slip below will be taken to indicate that the parent/guardian agrees 
that their child will abide by the Dance Party rules and that they further agree to accept any disciplinary measures 
imposed by school staff for breaches of these rules. The theme for the Dance Party is Freaks and Geeks OR Favourite 
Sporting Team. 

DANCE PARTY RULES 

1. Normal school rules apply concerning acceptable behaviour. 

2. Dance Party tickets are for the use of the purchaser ONLY. 

3. Students must dress appropriately, including footwear (enclosed shoes must be worn).  

4. In accordance with the school discipline policy and as part of our risk management procedure for this event, any 
student who is on a code 3 or 4 level during the week of ticket sales and up until the night of the Dance Party, or any 
student whose behaviour is not deemed satisfactory by their team leader, is NOT permitted to attend.  

5. Students will not be permitted to enter the Dance Party after 7:00pm unless a written request, signed by a 
parent/guardian is submitted at the time of purchasing the ticket or they are accompanied to the Dance Party entry point 
by a parent/guardian. 

6. Students will not be permitted to leave the Dance Party prior to 8:00pm unless they are met at the Dance Party entry 
point by a parent/guardian. 

7. Students who are not attending the Dance Party are not to be in the school grounds or in the near vicinity of the school. 

8. Students are not to have glow sticks in their possession at any time.  

_____________________________________________________                             _____________________________________________________ 

Mrs Linda Harvey and Ms Tina Baynie    Mr B Walker      
SRC Coordinators       Principal 
  

 
Please complete and return this permission note at the time of ticket purchase. 

I give permission for ______________________________________ of roll class  ___________   to attend the BWSC - 
Umina Campus School Dance Party on Wednesday June 28, 2017. I have read and understand the information presented 
above. 
 
Parent/Guardian Signature _____________________________________________________ 

Name and number of person to contact in case of emergency during the Dance Party ______________________________ 


